Dear Members and Friends of the AACC,

We are pleased to announce that, the Chicago section AACC and Chicago Pathology
Society joint conference will be held in Chicago, at UIC Campus on Monday, March 11",
2013.

This meeting is intend to enable clinical chemists and pathologists to integrate advances
and changes in the understanding of disease, new technology, methodology,
management, and regulation into the practice of pathology to promote understanding of
disease, improve clinicopathologic correlation and better patient care.

There is no registration fee to attend the meeting, however we strongly encourage those
interested in attending to RSVP to me at sivakumarramul@gmail.com.

Please see the attached flier for program details and note that our speaker, Prof. Steve
Wong, was a very active member of our section until recently and was just voted
President-Elect of the AACC.

We would very much appreciate if you could relay this message and the attached meeting
program to any of your colleagues who would be interested in attending this meeting.

If you have any questions about the meeting please do not hesitate to contact me.
Thank you,

Best regards,

Sivakumar Ramu, PhD

Corresponding secretary,
AACC Chicago section.



